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Important dates  

Spring Term 2018 

 

Monday 16th April-First day of the 

Summer term. 

24th April-26th April-Y3 visit the 

Science Museum 

25th April-9.00-9.30 parent coffee 

morning in the library-Managing   

children’s behaviour 

24th-27th April-Y4 Into University 

workshops 

3rd May-School will be closed for a 

polling day 

7th May-School closed for May Day 

14th May KS2 SATs Week 

15th May-School Photos 

25th May –Last day of the half term. 

Please note all information      

regarding dates, policies and the 

curriculum can be found on our 

website at 

 

A Message from the Head teacher.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you so much for all your support this term. It has been a very successful term and 

I hope you enjoyed sharing with the teachers the progress that your child has made   

during the term at parents evening last week. Thank you to all those who completed the 

questionnaires. We do use the feedback to inform our on going planning but it was good 

to see all the positive feedback as well as useful next steps. 

 

There have been a number of events that the children have been involved with this term 

as well as taking part in a range of visits and activities. It was so lovely to see all the 

talent on show at New City's Got Talent on Tuesday. Well done to Mrs Patel and Mr 

Archer for putting on such a great show! I was also incredibly proud this term to see our 

New City choir perform at the Barbican. We have also had a range of successful sporting 

events as well as international visitors to New City.  Finally it was a great accolade to 

receive a letter from Rt Hon Nick Gibb MP congratulating the school on the progress the 

children have made. 

 

On April 1st we will officially be part of the Boleyn Trust. This partnership will help the 

school to improve even further! 

 

Thank you once again and I wish you all a restful Spring break and I look forward to  

welcoming you back on Monday April 16th. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Stone 

 

 

Breakfast and after school 

clubs 

The breakfast and after school 

club will be relocating to the 

dining hall from April 16th.    

Access is via Coronation Road. At 

present there are no places 

available.   



Star of the Week  

 

1M—Diamond  1S-Sara  1SH-Dahlia 

2F-Gigi  2J-Rahat  2P-Joel 

3P-Sarah  3B-Fatoumatta  3ZJ-Amayah 

4B-Hasan 4S-Zara  4W-Beatrix 

5F-Sumaya  5B-Farrell  5K-Ismail 

6A-Eva  6H-Alexandra  6P-Hasnain 

Week  1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Salmon Fish Finger Pasta Bolognese 

Bake 

Roast Chicken and 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Spaghetti Bolognese White Fish Bake 

Vegetarian 

Choice 

 

Veggie Sausage  

Pasta 

Juniper Pizza Cheese and Onion 

Slice 

Cheese Salad Wrap Feta Pepper and    

Spinach Whirl 

Carb and 

Vegetable 

Selection 

New Potatoes 

Sweetcorn  

Fresh Broccoli 

Herby Diced Potatoes 

Peas 

Med Roast Veg 

Roast Potatoes  

Organic Carrots 

Green Beans 

Mashed Potatoes 

Corn on the Cob 

Grilled Tomatoes 

Chips 

Garden Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Fruit Smoothie Apple Crumble  

Cookie 

Rainbow    

Cheesecake 

Marble Cake and 

Custard 

Fruit Jelly and Ice 

Cream 

Year 6 Peer Mentor 

 

This week we caught up with another Year 

6 Peer Mentor.  

Name: Daniel Bakare 

What does your Job Entail: My role involves lots of        

different jobs, I give out the cutlery at lunch and ensure 

that everyone is safe in the playground.  

What is your favourite subject?: Maths is my favourite 

subject, because I like explaining really hard problems and 

also solving formulas.  

When you are not at school, what do you like to do?: I 

like catching up with friends, however I still enjoy working 

because I do not want to forget what I have been learning 

in school. Practise makes perfect! 

What job would you like to have when you are older? Ah 

good question! When I am older I would like to be an     

Aerospace engineer, so I can build planes and fly them! 

 

Thank you Daniel and keep an eye out everyone for our next 

interview. 

Sport Relief  

Last Friday  we joined the rest of the 

country in celebrating Sports Relief, a charity day  set up 

to raise money to help vulnerable people in both the UK 

and the world's  poorest countries. We would like to thank 

all who took part and we are happy to announce that we 

have raised in total £548.13. We have raised this amount 

by selling wrist bands, holding a dress up day and running 

a cake sale! Thank you once again for your continued    

support.  

Zumba! 

This term our Year 6 children have been 

lucky enough to have a professional Zumba coach in to put 

our children through their paces. Zumba is a fitness regime 

explored through dance which incorporates such dance    

disciplines as hip-hop, samba, salsa and  mambo! The      

children have really enjoyed their work out sessions and we 

are really pleased to be offering the children many       

different sports and  exercises during their P.E lessons.  


